“Study In Japan Virtual Fair 2024” will be held on December 7th and 8th, 2024, for

international students who want to study in Japan.

There will be more than 60 educational institutions, such as universities, participating in this
fair, conducting school introductions, Q&A sessions, and individual consultations online. You
can watch school introduction footage and relevant information on schools, etc., on this

special site.

December 7, 2024 (Sat.) 12 : 00~18: 00 (JST)/ 5 : 00~11 : 00(SAST)
December 8, 2024 (Sun.) 12 : 00~17 : 50 (JST)/ 5 : 00~10 : 50(SAST)

https://www.studyinjapan.jasso.go.jp



